
Covid-19 Update May 14, 2020 
 
Due to social distancing and mass gathering restrictions, the Board of directors has cancelled Saturday’s 
May 16th Club Hall Meeting.  The Board is exploring other options for the next meeting depending on the 
restrictions at that time. 
  
The campground is open for recreational camping which means short term stays are back to normal.  
Please stay home if you have any symptoms or are feeling sick, have been in contact with anyone who 
has tested positive for the Covid-19 virus. 
 
We are restricted to self-contained units only.  Guidelines require us to keep the bathhouses and 
Clubhouse closed.  The pools and playgrounds are still closed due to the Governor’s proclamation 
Parents please keep children off playground equipment.  Sports equipment and boat rentals are 
prohibited until further notice.  You may use your own equipment for mini golf and disc golf.  Fishing is 
permitted, but please use social distancing. The Dog Park is open and social distancing applies.  It is 
recommended that you sanitize your hands after leaving the Dog Park. 
 
Cutty’s will not be having any organized activities until we get further notice.  We will be reworking the 
activities schedule and will inform everyone as soon as we can. 
 
Everyone will need to put their own garbage in the dumpsters located around the campground.  We 
hope to resume have garbage pickup by Memorial Day weekend. 
 
We also hope to have the Store and Snack Bar working on a limited basis with restrictions.  Please be 
patient with our staff and other campers.  This is all new to us and the restrictions force us to do things 
in a new manner.  We will be doing our best to provide service as well as we can. 
 
Social distancing is still required by the State of Iowa throughout the entire campground.   Limit groups 
to 10 or less, including you, your family, and guests.  Keep 6 ft distance, other than those in your 
immediate household. 
                 
Everyone must check in at the Gatehouse.  The Gatehouse will be working as a drive thru only. No one is 
allowed inside the Gatehouse.  Golf cart stickers will be available at the Gatehouse, and proof of 
insurance is required.  All golf cart rules are in effect. 
 
Security will be available by the security phone at 515-202-8551 and will be making patrols.  All normal 
Cutty’s rules are in effect.  The Polk County Sheriff’s department, which frequently patrols the 
campground, will be enforcing social distancing rules as well. 
 
Only exterior RV repairs will be made until further notice. 
 
The Board of Directors understands the struggles our members are living with during this crisis.  The 
Board would like to help our members due to the late opening and Govender’s restrictions, Therefore 
we are crediting each member account with 10 extra $1.00 nights.  We hope this will help the members, 
especially later in the season when we hope things are closer to our new normal.  This increase from 30 
nights to 40 nights is for the 2020 camping season only ending October 31, 2020 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 


